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Director 's Meeting

Monday, 25 June 1951

The Director suggested that a letter be prepared to Senator
McMahon concerning his article in the Sunday New York Times.

-HR70-14
The Di entortcommented n te log statement-c-6hcerning our

dealing with the He-~~sid that our man should have
backed off and aske or instructions.

The Director commented on a request from State for assistance
with their budget. He said that he would give this only after assurance
that they definitely needed it.

Mr. Jackson reported that he had been unable to reach
Gordon Gray over the weekend.

In response to a question from Mr. Wolf it was stated that the
magnitude issue would probably be decided with CIA having as much opera-
tions, if not more.

Mr. Dulles reported on a critical situation in
and the Director stated that the persons involved were to e roug
back to the U.S. immediately. In this connection the Director said
that he felt very strongly that the organization should have one or
two inspectors.

Mr. Dulles reported a reply from General Ridgeway on the
Director's proposal, indicating that it would be sent to Gen. Bolling
for comment. The Director said that a copy of our message should
be sent to Bolling and that he would inform Bolling that if i't"
wasn't acted upon favorably at an early date he would withdraw it.

.... (Cont'd)


